
FEMA Response to Cooperating Agency Letter 

 

 

Good morning Mr. Reinknecht, 

  

We have no concern with NJ DEP serving as lead agency for the Meadowlands 
Flood Protection Project. 

  

Please note, Megan Jadrosich is no longer with FEMA and thus may be omitted 
from future correspondence. At the moment, we are pending a new REO. 

  

Thank you 

  

John Dawson 

Region II REO Representative 

FEMA Region II Mitigation / EHP 


